NAME & TITLE Michelle Pourciau, Director CITY of

AGENCY NAME & | Department of Transportation (DOT)

ADDRESS 417 E Fayette Street, Room 527 18 E1pLAl0):03

SUBJECT City Council Bill 18-0291 MEMO
TO Mayor Catherine E. Pugh DATE: 10/2/18

TO: Respective City Council Housing and Urban Affairs Committee
FROM: Department of Transportation

POSITION: Support

RE: Council Bill - 18-0291

INTRODUCTION - Street Encroachment — 524 North Charles Street — Westminster House
Apartments

PURPOSE/PLANS - For the purpose of permitting, subject to certain conditions, the
construction and maintenance of a portion of a building projecting into the public right-of-way
on the west side of the property known as 524 North Charles Street; and providing for a special
effective date.

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION —
The Department of Transportation Supports City Council 18-0291.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Josh Taylor at
josh.taylor@baltimorecity.gov, 443-604-3352.

Sincerely,

ofgblh

Michelle Pourciau
Director



